
The Reformed Church Center at New Brunswick Theological Seminary 
invites proposals for: 
  
The Alvin J. Poppen And John R. Young Fellowship 

  An opportunity for research and/or presentation in Reformed Worship 
and Liturgy 

  
The Alvin J. Poppen and John R. Young Fellowship provides a $500.00 
stipend, travel expenses, and the possibility a two-week residency at New 
Brunswick Theological Seminary to support research in Reformed Worship, 
particularly as it pertains to the RCA. It has been established by gifts from 
friends of Alvin J. Poppen and the late John R. Young. The resources of 
the Seminary, as well as the wide variety of worship resources and 
experiences in the New York metropolitan area, are at the Fellow's 
disposal. The Fellow will provide an experience of the results of the work, 
through a lecture, a convocation on the theme chosen, or some other 
public expression shared with the Seminary community. 
  
Anyone with an interest in Reformed Worship is encouraged to apply. This 
is an opportunity for personal study that can improve the vitality of the 
worshipping church. The selection committee looks for applications that 
show careful planning and a good grasp of the project's purpose, scope, 
and significance. Preference will be given to applicants who have already 
begun research in a project and will thus able to share preliminary results 
in the presentation. 
  
Applications and proposals for this fellowship are due by 15 March 2016. 
Information and applications can be found at 
http://www.nbts.edu/newsite/rccrands.cfm, and by contacting James Hart 
Brumm, Director of the Reformed Church Center, at jbrumm@nbts.edu. 
  
  
James Hart Brumm, MDiv, MA, MPhil 
Director, The Reformed Church Center 
at New Brunswick Theological Seminary	
  


